
 

Beef Central encourages readers to submit letters to the editor for publication.  

Letters can be submitted via email with Letter to the Editor in the subject line 

to admin@beefcentral.com or via mail to The Editor, PO Box 395, Bulimba, Qld, 4171. 

All letters should contain the full postal address of the writer and contact telephone numbers.  

Letters to the editor are submitted to Beef Central on condition that Beef Central Pty Ltd as 

publisher of Beef Central may edit these letters for length, appropriateness of content and 

legal considerations.  

Letter writers are also asked to limit their letters to 300 words or less.  

 

 


